
     Press Release 

Developmental Evaluation Process at Hamlin Education Center 

 

The Hamlin School District, along with the Northeast Educational Services 

Cooperative, will conduct developmental screenings. There will NOT be a 

Kindergarten evaluation this year for all incoming kindergarteners. Instead, all 

children in the district who are 3 and 4 years old will be tested, along with any 

children who are 5 years old and DID NOT attend preschool at Hamlin Education 

Center. If you have a child who is 3 or 4 years old, or who DID NOT attend the 

Hamlin Education Center preschool program, but plans to attend Kindergarten at 

Hamlin Education Center, call the school to schedule an appointment. Screenings 

will be held Friday, February 3, 2023 at the Hamlin Education Center between 

8:30 a.m. and 1:45 p.m. Please bring a certified birth certificate and vaccination 

record to the test. Your child must be 3 years old by February 3th to be tested. 

Also, remember that there will be NO preschool or kindergarten classes on 

screening day at Hamlin Education Center. If you have any questions, please call 

the school office at 783-3631, Ext. 1.  

 

 


